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10th December 2019 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Year 5 trip to Ulysses Greek Restaurant, Birmingham. 
 

We are very excited to inform you about our forthcoming trip to Ulysses, which is a Greek restaurant in 
Birmingham, on Wednesday 15th January. As part our topic - Ancient Greece, we would like to offer your 
child a unique experience and a hook into the topic. 
 

Whilst we are there, the children will get to experience traditional Greek food as well as enjoy authentic 
Greek art and sculptures and will also take part in the dance ‘Zorba the Greek’.  
 

The PTA are kindly funding the majority of this visit, however we are asking for a £5 contribution towards 
this exciting experience, to be paid as soon as possible, via ParentPay. All trips need to be paid for in 
advance, therefore, all funds need to be received by Monday 6th January. If insufficient funds are 
received, then the trip will unfortunately be cancelled. 
 

If your child has any other allergies that we may not be aware of, please could you let us know below.  
 

School uniform is to be worn on the visit. A lunch is not necessary but if you feel that your child may not 
enjoy the food provided they can bring a small lunch with them. Please also send your child with a water 
bottle. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like a packed lunch and a drink 
provided for them, then please indicate this on the slip below.  Children will be leaving school at 10a.m. 
and will be returning back to school by the end of the school day. 
 

Yours sincerely  
Miss Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
 

Year 5 trip to Ulysses Greek Restaurant, Birmingham. 
 
I give consent for my child _______________________________________ in class ______________ to 
travel by coach to Birmingham on Wednesday 15th January 2020. 
 

 I have paid a £5 contribution towards the visit via ParentPay.  
 

 My child is entitled to free school meals and so I request a packed lunch be provided by the 

school as I feel that my child may not enjoy the food provided on the day. 
 

Emergency contact details: _______________________________ 
 

Medical needs: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Allergies: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Signed: ________________________   Parent/carer 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/

